
Hello Families, 

 Spring is here! We will focus on this beautiful season by exploring 
the outdoors. Our science subjects this month will continue with the 
seasons, types of weather, and the water cycle. We will also start learning 
about plants by looking at the lifecycle of a plant and the different parts 
that make up a plant. 

 In honor of Earth Day we will talk about what it means to be an 
environmentally conscious citizen. We will learn about pollution and 
ways to take care of Mother Earth. If the weather cooperates, we will 
plant some flowers and clean up around the school. The school as a 
whole are working together to make a ribbon Earth on the elementary 
fence to your left as you enter the school. Please take a minute to take a 
look. 

 Our geography studies will take us to Africa. We will learn about 
the unique animals and biomes that make up this great continent.   

 The weather will still fluctuated wildly this month. Please help 
your child pick appropriate clothes to wear and bring to school. Also, 
please take a moment to check your child's cubby for weather 
appropriate extra clothes. 

 Our Parent Teacher Conferences sign up sheets will be 
available soon! Please take a moment to sign up for your half hour slot. 
On Wednesday, April 24th there will be afternoon spots available for 
those who are all ready enrolled in the afterschool program, there will be 
no additional care. On Thursday (25th) and Friday (26th) there will be 
no school but childcare will be available during your conference time. 

 

Birthdays 

Jax’s 5th birthday on the 4th 

Beau’s 6th birthday on the 8th 

 

All School Bulletin 
 

April 15th 
Individual Picture Day 
 
April 19th 
Spirit Day - 70’s style 
 
April 22 
Earth Day 
 
April 25th & 26th 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
No School 
 
 
 
Friday, May 24th 
Kindergarten Graduation 
10:00am 
 
Monday, May 27th 
No School - Memorial Day  
 
Wednesday, May 29th 
Last Day of School  
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